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SUBJECT: One Seat Ride Program Update 
 
FROM: Kadri Kulm, Paratransit Planner 
 
DATE: November 6, 2024 
 
 
Action Required 
This is an informational item, which will be presented by John Sanderson, 
Director of ADA and Specialized Service (County Connection). 
 
Background 
The One Seat Ride Paratransit pilot program started in November 2020 and is 
managed by County Connection. It is a premium ADA paratransit service that 
allows passengers to travel between participating partner transit authority 
service areas without having to transfer. Participating agencies include County 
Connection, LAVTA, West-Cat and Tri-Delta Transit.  
 
Discussion 
The One Seat Ride program is scheduled to be transitioning from ‘pilot’ phase 
to ‘permanent’ program in December. Staff is seeking the Committee’s 
feedback.  
 
Recommendation 
Information only. 


